
 

Public Notice
15 October 2020

Taxi and Private Hire Licensing Policy

The Council’s current Taxi and Private Hire Licensing Policy was adopted 
on 12 April 2017. In order to reflect the current law and the needs of the 
Canterbury administrative district the Council has decided that the policy 
needs to be updated. We invite comment from any interested party and will 
be consulting directly with a wide range of representative bodies, individuals, 
public and licence holders.

The consultation period is until 16:00 on Sunday 13 December 2020 by which 
time comments must be submitted.

The draft Taxi and Private Hire Policy can be viewed online at  
www.canterbury.gov.uk/downloads/download/36/taxi_and_private_
hire_policy  A copy of the document can also be picked up from the Council 
Offices in Canterbury or posted to your home address.

Should you wish to have a copy of the draft policy or to comment on it please 
do so by writing to:

Anton Walden 
Licensing Officer 
Canterbury City Council 
Military Road 
Canterbury  CT1 1YW

or e-mail anton.walden@canterbury.gov.uk

All comments to arrive by Sunday 13 December 2020 at the latest.

Anton Walden 
Licensing Officer


